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On 5 September 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki exchanged views with Mr. Masahiko Ejima, 

Managing Director of Co-Regional Head for Middle East, Africa, Türkiye & Central 

Asia Caucasus, Mizuho International plc, Mizuho Bank, Ltd (DIFC Branch- Dubai), 

Mr. Shugo Suzuki, Managing Director of Head of Sub-Saharan Africa, Chief 

Representative of Johannesburg Representative Office, and Mr. Shuta Harada, Vice 

President of FIG & SWF, Africa, Mizuho International plc, Mizuho Bank, Ltd (DIFC 

Branch- Dubai). Ambassador Nishimaki briefed them on the economic situation in 

Namibia, including the current developments in the green energy sector and Japan’s 

development cooperation in Namibia.  
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